10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 29 December, 1982
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I am writing to thank you for receiving me on my visit
to the military wing of Musgrave Park Hospital on Wednesday.
I was very glad to be able to give my best wishes to the
patients still under your care, and also to meet some of your
nursing staff. Please will you pass on to them my thanks
and admiration for the wonderful work they do, together with

my husband's and my best wishes for a peaceful Christmas and

a happy New Year.
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Major Alison Anderson,




